CHILD ALERT PROGRAM

Dear Strawberry Vale Families:

This letter is to provide you with an explanation of our school's Child Alert Program.

What is Child Alert? Child Alert is a volunteer run program that ensures your child has arrived safely in their classroom every day. This is accomplished through communication between a 24hr in school answering machine, email, your child's classroom teacher, main office sign-in book, and the child alert volunteer.

What is Child Alert's main goal? To ensure your child's safe arrival at school.

What do you need to do?

Don't

- Please read and sign the bottom portion of this information sheet.
- If your family does participate in Child Alert and if your child(ren) will be absent or late, please send an email alert32@sd61.bc.ca OR leave a message @ 250-479-5322 before 9 am.

We appreciate the time you have taken to read this information and the decision you have made that reflects your family's preference.

Here's to a safe & secure back-to-school!

Students please remember the importance of signing in at the office if you are late. It will save your Teacher more than one interruption if you remember this important step BEFORE you enter the classroom.	
S.V.E. CHILD ALERT	
This notice must be signed by a parent/guardian and returned to your child's teacher to inform the school of your intentions regarding the child alert program.	
We have read this letter and understanding the contents have decided as a family that:	
YES we want to participate in the child alert/safe arrival program for 2016/2017.	
NO we prefer not to include our child(ren) in the child alert/safe arrival program for 2016/2017.	
** EVEN IF YOU SELECT 'NO' PLEASE FILL IN BELOW TABLE**	
Child(ren)'s Name	Division
1.	
<u>Z.</u>	
4 .	
Child(ren)'s Name 1. 2. 3. 4.	Division

Parent/Guardian Signature:

Date: